
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
May 19, 2016 
 
For More Information: 
Manager’s Office / 228-0435 
 
CITY COMMISSION STRATEGIC PLAN WORK SESSION CANCELED 
 
The Marquette City Commission work session scheduled for Tuesday, May 31 at 5:15 p.m. in City 
Hall Room 103, regarding the Strategic Plan, has been canceled. The meeting has not been 
rescheduled at this time. 
 
 
 

# # # # # # # 

 


